
Public Comment Correspondence – Dean Toji 

 

 
From: Dean Toji [mailto:Dean.Toji@csulb.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 3:42 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: CAAP study session comment 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Long Beach 350 and our community partners have prepared a set of recommended actions that will 

improve the CAAP, based on a more realistic understanding of the climate crisis.  The recommendations 

give the highest priority to our city’s most socially vulnerable communities and individuals by providing 

them protections from climate harm and benefits such as jobs and living conditions.  We will be sharing 

the recommendations with you soon.  
 

 
Dean Toji 
Long Beach 350 
 
 


